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Brindle St James’ Church of England Primary School
Water Street, Brindle, Chorley, Lancs. PR6 8NH

Tel: - 01254 852379

Fax: - 01254 854852

E-mail: - head@brindle-st-james.lancs.sch.uk or bursar@brindle-st-james.lancs.sch.uk
Website: -www.brindle-st-james.lancs.sch.uk
Acting Headteacher: - Mrs. T Austin
Dear applicant

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at St James’ C of E Primary School, Brindle. Our school is part of a village within a lovely rural setting between Chorley and Blackburn and close to the M6 and M65 motorways. 

The school has strong links with the community of St James’ Church and with the local area, and prides itself on its friendly and caring atmosphere. The PAN is 10 with two classes of 20 and one of 30 so the staff know each child well. The Governing Board is seeking to recruit a dynamic, innovative and inspiring Headteacher to lead and enhance an already excellent staff team. We provide a safe and happy environment and, as a Christian school, are committed to giving every child the best possible education through which they can develop their full potential as human beings. 

We hope to recruit someone who will build upon the school’s strengths and will lead by example both inside and outside the classroom and is able to cope with a variety of expectations, pressures and challenges. The successful candidate will understand both the advantages and challenges of a small school setting and how to work with them to best effect. They will be able to balance their regular teaching commitment with the leadership role. The Headteacher will be supported by committed and enthusiastic staff members, caring parents and supportive governors with extensive experience in a range of fields. 

I encourage you to look at the school’s website on https://www.brindle-st-james.lancs.sch.uk. We understand that the best way to appreciate the ethos of the school is to visit it and we hope that will be possible. With COVID-19 restrictions that change regularly we cannot know until just before the dates set aside for visits to school whether this will be feasible. If you would like to visit school please leave your contact details with Mrs Hilary Smith in the school office on 01254 852379 and we will get back to you when the position regarding visits is clearer. The key dates in the recruitment process are set out below.

Yours faithfully

Dr Kathleen A Whyte

Chair of Governing Board

Visits to school


weeks commencing 4 and 11 January 2021 (by appointment) 

Closing date


18 January 2021

Shortlisting


27 January 2021

Interview day 1 (in school)
9 February 2021 

Interview day 2


10 February 2021
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Our Children are the heart of this

Church of England Primary School.

